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Happy Friday Deerfield families. The short week has flown by so quickly. 
Looking ahead to next week, traditional and hybrid families will begin to 
receive several emails regarding reopening dates and procedures. Please 
watch out for these emails beginning Monday.  
 
IVA and Distance Learning:​ Attendance is taken daily in all academic 
models. We are tracking absences the same way we would during a 
“normal” school year. If your child is sick or unable to participate for the 
day, please call the office or contact the teacher to report the absence. 
Also, aside from class meetings there are many assignments that your 
child is responsible for during the day. Please monitor this closely to ensure 
all work is being completed and turned in on time. We appreciate the 
support you are providing to your children and our teachers.  

Go Falcons! 

PTA Updates​:  

Welcome parents and staff to our first PTA online newsletter!  We are so 
excited to share this information with you in a more fun and engaging way 
that's easier for all of us to stay connected. Click on the link below to see 
what's coming up and find out ways you can help.  Let's keep 
#DeerfieldUnited!   

https://dfpta.membershiptoolkit.com/newsletter/05083-20200911161212-05
5765500-1700104387 

https://dfpta.membershiptoolkit.com/newsletter/05083-20200911161212-055765500-1700104387
https://dfpta.membershiptoolkit.com/newsletter/05083-20200911161212-055765500-1700104387

